
 
 

 
  

 
  

 

    

   

          
              
               
 

       

  

 

   

  

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

             
    

              
  

             
   

  
                

                
      

            
  

  
       
       
        

 

           
  

Statewide Email 

DATE: September 8, 2020 

FROM: Henry Mack, Chancellor, Career and Adult Education 

TO: District Career and Technical Education Directors 
District Technical Center Directors 
Florida College System Workforce Administrators 

Via: Chancellor2@fldoe.org 

SUBJECT: Annual CTE Instructor Day One Vacancy Survey 

Colleagues: 

Annually, the Division of Career and Adult Education reaches out to school districts, 
technical colleges, and Florida College System 
institutions to gather data on day one CTE faculty vacancies. The data gathered provides ess 
ential information to 
support planning for recruitment and retention and is used to determine critical instructor s 
hortage areas. 

As in the past, this survey asks for an inventory of instructor vacancies by CTE program. Since 
this survey is subdivided by educational level, please respond to each that are relevant for y 

our agency. For instance, colleges that 
offer clock hour programs and college credit programs, should complete both respective surv 
eys. 

 Take the Secondary CTE Instructor Vacancy Survey 
 Take the Clock Hour CTE Instructor Vacancy Survey 
 Take the College Credit CTE Instructor Vacancy Survey 

Please respond to this survey by midnight, September 25th, 2020. 

Henry Mack 
Chancellor of Career and Adult Education 

www.fldoe.org 
325 W. Gaines Street  |  Tallahassee, FL 32399-0400 |  850-245-0505 

mailto:Chancellor2@fldoe.org
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/CTE_Instructor_Vacancies_Fall20-21_Secondary
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/CTE_Instructor_Vacancies_Fall20-21_ClockHour
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/CTE_Instructor_Vacancies_Fall20-21_CollegeCredit
http://www.fldoe.org


         
      
            

 
 

 
 

 

 

Please direct questions to Lee Chipps‐Walton at Lee.Chipps‐Walton@fldoe.org or 850‐245‐09 
11. Thank you for all that 
you do for students and educators that are transforming our economy! 

Regards, 

Henry 

mailto:Walton@fldoe.org
mailto:Walton@fldoe.org

